

January 17, 2023

Mr. Tobin Rockley President Rockley Family Foundation, Inc. PO Box 260818 Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Mr. Rockley:

Thank you for your gift to Georgia State University. You've provided resources that will enhance students' experiences. You have also shown Panthers their dreams and potential are worth investing in. Your generosity makes a difference, a meaningful one.

Contributions from supporters like you have powered Georgia State's rise to being the national leader in success initiatives, a place where students from all backgrounds can succeed at the same high levels.

A majority of Georgia State students come from Pell-eligible households. More than half come from historically underserved populations. Many are the first in their family to attend college. Your gift helps the university provide students the resources they need and eliminate barriers to their success.

To assist with your 2022 tax reporting, the statement at the bottom outlines your charitable gift received by the Georgia State University Foundation.

Thank you again for your generous gift. A college degree can change a family's economic trajectory for generations. The lift you've given Georgia State students is immeasurable, its impact limitless.

Sincerely,

Jason R. Kahn

President



Georgia State University Foundation Receipt

Donor Name(s):

Rockley Family Foundation, Inc. 70125

Gift Date:

12/31/2022

Amount We Received: \$7,500.00

Benefits You Received: \$0.00 - No goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift

Gift Receipt Amount: \$7,500.00

Designation(s):

Music Director's - 02700

The gift receipt amount reflects the charitable contribution portion of your donation. Please note that the gift date reflects the date the gift was processed. Please consult your tax advisor.

P.O. Box 2668 . Atlanta GA 30301-2668 Phone: 404-413-3402
Fax: 404-413-3441